
Disposition of Property by Deed – North Carolina State University 

ISSUE OVERVIEW 
NC State is requesting approval of disposition by deed to the Department of Transportation of four 
properties located on Brickhaven Drive for the I-440 Expansion project. The four properties on Brickhaven 
Drive are the primary properties that will be affected by the I-440 expansion project. Additional 
dispositions required to support the I-440 expansion project will be presented at a future date. 

The four properties are located at the southwest corner of the intersection of I440 and Hillsborough Street 
and include the following: 

512 Brickhaven Drive 
510 Brickhaven Drive 
516 Brickhaven Drive 
520 Brickhaven Drive 

The total acreage is approximately 4.2 acres. The I-440 expansion project will require the demolition of a 
portion of an existing parking lot and two buildings located at 516 Brickhaven Drive and 520 Brickhaven 
Drive. The total appraised value of the Brickhaven Complex is approximately $6.5 million, which will revert 
to NC State by statute, to remedy the impact from the project. NC State will use the funds to provide 
replacement parking spaces and to renovate space in an existing building to accommodate the faculty and 
staff that will be displaced by the demolition. 

RECOMMENDATION 
It is recommended that the Board of Governors approve this request. 
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